Are you new to ringette and need some help
getting equipment?

Are you an SGRA family that could use
additional financial support?

Based on circumstances, are you considering
whether you can put your child in ringette this
year?

Have you made application to one of the
following funding supports?
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Bondépart SoALL Kids Can Play!

The SGRA
Player Assistance Program

is designed to supplement existing
support programs already available.

EQUIPMENT DRIVE

Do you have extra equipment or SGRA game pants
laying around that your child has outgrown?
Do you need to trade up for bigger sizes?

Donate your used equipment at one of the
following collection dates:

The Spruce Grove Ringette
Association is proud to introduce
the

Player Assistance Program.

This initiative has been developed
to provide both financial assistance
as well as help with equipment to
ensure all kids have a chance to

participate in our ringette program.

If you are in need of assistance
getting your player suited up for the
season, contact your Division Director
or the Registrar after September 9
to set up an appointment to view/size

donated equipment.

For more information on this program, email the Registrar at
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